TECCI
Covid 19
Return to Participation

The Tecci Committee have approved the return to training classes from 8 June 2020. This means that we
will return to our training venues and there will be no change to fees — Term 2 remains free.

Our online training and workshops are to continue until return on 8 June and all participants are
encouraged to take the opportunity to stay connected by joining these sessions.

The NTCA are working on a competition format for the scheduled date in September and more information
will be provided as soon as this has been finalised.

The Committee have:-

1.
2.

Put in place a Pandemic Policy if needed in the future

Completed the Checklist guide for the Roadmap to the new normal and have received our Covid-19
Statement of Commitment.

Confirmed that all our training venues have agreed for us to return to training and that we will
follow any guidelines or procedures that are issued by the venues.

Advised all coaches and class coordinators of any procedures to follow.

Put in place our own “return to the new normal” plan for all our classes for the remainder of this
calisthenics year.

Agreed that our Training times will return to normal.

Agreed to follow Physical distancing measures and health & hygiene principles however as the rules
will be relaxed from 5 June, we will be introducing a few changes:-

7.1 Participants are responsible for all their own equipment (rods, clubs, skirts) which must be
sanitised prior to and after training each week. Tinies equipment will be sanitised by cadets
or class coordinators each week

7.2 Hand sanitising stations to be set up at each venue for use on entry and departure each
week

7.3 No sharing equipment or water bottles
7.4 Bring own water bottle — we will not be allowing use of any water bubblers

7.5 Parents are to bring children into class as normal (drop and go) and be mindful of physical
distancing

7.6 Do not come to class is you are feeling unwell. You should attend if you have an injury so
that you can watch and participate where possible.
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